
 

We are looking for: 

Corporate Sponsors  

Volunteers 

Bands 

Singers 

Dancers 

Poetry Readers 

Jump Houses 

Clowns 

Magicians 

Sports Memorabilia 

Collectables 

 Keepsakes 

Items for Raffle and/or 

Auction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Amanda Network, Anti-Bullying Campaign 
 is a  501 (c) 3 Non-Profit Organization  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For questions please call:  
Ann Brownell (408) 507-2787 
Ann@AmandaNetwork.org   or  
Mark Gonzales (408) 667-7141 
Mark@AmandaNetwork.org   or  
Email:  Info@AmandaNetwork.org 

 
If mailing in your donation, Please send to the Address above made out 
to:  CPUMC – The Amanda Network no later than August 3. 
 
Donation Forms can be downloaded from www.AmandaNetwork.org  
Donations are tax deductable as allowed by law. (Tax I. D. 94-6034786) 

mailto:Info@AmandaNetwork.org
http://www.amandanetwork.org/

